You're invited! September 20, 5:30PM

Here for Canada campaign sneak preview

Public Service Alliance of Canada
Alliance de la Fonction publique du Canada

All PSAC members are invited to join us at the Vancouver Regional Office
for pizza and a sneak preview of PSAC's "Here for Canada" campaign,
which highlights the remarkable commitment of federal public service
workers who continue to provide critical services to Canadians, despite
more than two years of Phoenix pay problems.

Come and have a first look at the television and online video ads and hear
from REVP Jamey Mills about this exciting new campaign!

« What: Here for Canada campaign launch

« Where: 2nd floor boardroom, PSAC Office, 5238 Joyce Street,
Vancouver (1 1/2 blocks from the Skytrain)

« When: Thursday September 20th, drop by any time after 5:30PM,

enjoy some pizza and networking and we'll show the short videos at
6:30PM

In order to help us plan for food, please RSVP to Patrick Bragg at
BraggP@psac-afpc.com and include any dietary restrictions.



